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Sons in Retirement 
(SIR) 

By Duane Heaton 

 

 
 

The Mission of Sons in Retirement is to improve the lives of our members through 

fun activities and events while creating friends for life. 
 

At our September meeting, 84 members attended our luncheon. We welcomed new 

member Raul Martinez. 

 
Membership Committee Chair Phil Jones and new member Raul Martinez 

 

Little Sir Bob Chan introduced our guest speaker Sheriff Keith Royal. His comments on 

the perceived increase in crime rates was interesting and reassuring. He also discussed 

how the different agencies work together to manage the needs and effectively control 

costs. Overall, it was an informative presentation. 

 

      
Sheriff Keith Royal and Little SIR Bob Chan 

 

October’s guest speaker will be Dr. Kevin Maxwell who has a medical practice on 

Combie Road. He will speak briefly on Alzheimer’s which will be followed by a Q and A 

session our members may have regarding health concerns. 
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Congratulations to the SIR State Winners at Turkey Creek Golf Course. Both Ray 

Tschirhart and Ron Wolyn scored a net 68! They have qualified to participate in the 

North California SIR Championship in Monterey. 

     
Ron Wolyn and Ray Tschirhart 

 

In August we golfed at Auburn Valley Golf Course. The following is a recap of our 

winning members. 

 

1
st
 Place – Flight #2: Allen Bolen and Daryl Chandler  

3
rd  

Place – Flight #1: Joe Nunez and Pat Graham 

4
th

 Place – Flight #2: Terrel Jackson and Raul Martinez 

 Closest to the Pin winners: Jim Shiro and Allen Bolen 

 

  
 Golf Winners: Allen Bolen, Daryl Chandler, Terrel Jackson, Raul Martinez and Jim 

Shiro 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

October 4
th

 - SIR Meeting and Lunch 

October 9
th

 - Auburn Valley Golf 

December 6
th

 - Christmas Dinner Dance 

 
 

 



a 

 

 


